
From: 	 Axelrod, Matthew (ODAG) 
To: 	 Goldberg, Stuart (ODAG) 
Sent: 	 4/6/2011 10:00:31 PM 
Subject: 	 Issa response 
Attachments: 	 issa fast and furious response 4-6-11 v2.docx 

Stuart, 

Attached is a draft of the response to Chairman lssa. I am still awaiting further edits from Faith, but wanted to send 
you this as a placeholder as I understand from Melanie that you will soon be airborne (or may be already). I will send 
the more fully baked version once I have it (so you may want to check your bberry to see if there are any more recent 
emails from me before you read this version). I hate to bother you with this now, but we need to get the letter out of the 
building tomorrow. When OLA spoke with lssa's staff last Thursday, they promised that we would provide documents 
•within a week. That week ends tomorrow. i 	 DP 

DP 	 11 can discuss with you tomorrow. Have a good 
flight. Don't let the DAG hog all the blankets. 

Matt 

Matthew S. Axelrod 
Associate Deputy Attorney General 
Office of the Deputy Attorney General 
U.S. Department of Justice 
Desk (202) 305-0273 
Cell (202) 532-3087 
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